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Subject: Procedural By-Law  

Agenda Date: January 28, 2020 

Attachments: Amended Procedural By-Law  

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council approved the amended Procedural By-Law;  
 
AND FURTHER THAT Council Direct Staff to prepare a By-Law to repeal and replace By-Law 19-1478 
for consideration at the next Regular Council Meeting.  
 
INFORMATION 
 
As directed by previous Council resolutions and guided by Council discussions there are proposed 
changes in our Procedural By-Law.  Most of these are related to the use of electronic devices and the 
unauthorized recording of Council meetings. 
 
These changes are contained in Section 2.14 of the Procedural By-Law which sets out expected conduct 
for Members and others during Council meetings.  A summary of the changes is that in addition to the 
devices being silenced during open sessions that devices, other than Municipal supplied computers will 
be set aside during Open Session and actually be placed in the Council mail area during Closed 
Sessions.  
 
Section 2.14 amended Procedural By-Law is attached to and forms part of this report. 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
Suzie Fournier 
Municipal Clerk  


